
 

 27th April 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Shoebox Appeal 

This week we have sent off 62 shoeboxes full of gifts and have worked in collaboration with One 
Nation UK, a charity that supports disaster stricken countries worldwide.  Our shoe boxes, with 
wonderful heartfelt messages from our children, are now on their way to Syria and children there 
will receive the gifts in time for Eid.  The project is to provide those children with hope and happi-
ness on Eid-ul-Fitr.  A huge thank you to Miss Noshed and all our children and families involved in 
the great cause. 

Parent’s Views 

Please could parents take some time to complete the short questionnaire that has gone out along-
side the newsletter to capture your thoughts on how we are doing. These will then be analysed and 
shared with class teachers, the governing body and placed on our website. We thank you for sup-
porting us with positive comments.  If any parents disagree with the points set out and wish to dis-
cuss this further with either myself (Mrs Seabright) or another member of staff please do get in 
touch. 
If parents and families could have these back into school by next Friday that would be fantastic. 

Class Photographs 

Just to let all parents and families know that our school photographer is coming into school on 
Wednesday 2nd of May.  The children will have their Class Photographs taken so please try to en-
sure that they are wearing full school uniform and looking smart. 

TT Rockstars 

The winners announced in assembly this week are: 

1st M.Faizan Hussain - Class 5   (16, 163) 
2nd Hamza Faisal - Class 5  (3,001) 
3rd Iqra Ahmed - Class 11  (2,912) 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 2, 5, 6, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% the 
week before the holidays. 

SUPERB :) 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Wednesday 2nd May - Class Photographs 
* Friday 4th May - Class 5’s assembly (9am Parent’s Welcome) 
     




